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Congratulations to our team of sixteen students who 
competed in the North Zone cross country this week.  
Ryan Ure, Johan Shotbolt, Emily Lokman,  
Talia Paton and Jeremiah Paton all qualified to  
attend the Otago Primary and Intermediate School 
Cross Country later this term.  To qualify a student 
must finish in the top ten of their year level race.   
 
The Ukulele Jam was a fun and successful event for 
our group of nineteen students who participated.  
They joined with 500 students from around the city to 
play and sing songs with the Jam Band.   
 
Excitement is building for our school production of  
Peter Pan.  The flier is now available and we hope 
you are able to invite extended family and friends to 
enjoy our entertaining and light-hearted show.  We 
last    performed Peter Pan in 2010 with seventy-two       
students on our roll, and it was a great success.  We 
look forward to seeing what our current students will 
bring to the performance. 
 
Serving Christ together  
Ngā mihi nui  
 
Fiona Sizemore 
Principal 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Liberton Christian School Cross Country run held on Friday, 17 August 2018 

Issue 12 

Basketball and Netball uniforms 
Please return all netball and basketball uniforms to the office.  Thank you.   

Liberton Fundraisers:  Cheese Rolls 
Thank you to everyone who managed to give time 
to support this fundraiser.  

North Zone Cross Country run held at Balmacewen Intermediate School on 

Monday 27 August 2018 

A big welcome to our 

new student Hailey 

Shotbolt, who joins us 

as a new entrant  

student in Room 1. 

School Swimming @ Moana Pool 

We are pleased to be back in the pool for our term 3 
swimming lessons, each Thursday afternoon during 
weeks 6-10.  If you have any questions, please see 
your child’s teacher in the first instance.  Mr Robertson is the teacher in charge.  If 
you need to change your pick-up arrangements, please notify Karen in the office 
as early as possible.   

OBEDIENCE 
Love expressed through Obedience – a willingness to obey rightful authority.   
Biblical Illustrations around Obedience: 
Jonah, Noah, Abraham and Isaac, Daniel, Jesus is our ultimate example.   

“Even a child is known by his actions, by whether his  
conduct is pure and right.”  Proverbs 20:10 

Liberton Sports Shirt and Hoodies 
A good size range of sports shirts and hoodies 

are available at the office.  Shirts are $35 each.  

Hoodies are available at $55.   



Levi’s Cartoon competition on   HEIHEI TV 

Levi (Room 2) has submitted a Knock Knock joke to children’s on line 

TV channel HEIHEI.  Levi won $100 and his joke was selected to be 

turned into a cartoon, which is live on the website.  If his cartoon gets 

the MOST views, Liberton Christian school, will win $1,000.00!  

You can find Levi's cartoon by going to the website 

www.thatsthestory.co.nz click on the HEIHEI link on the home page, 

go to jokes, scroll down the page to episode 18.  There are 4 months 

to get it as MANY views as  possible! 

Term 3 Calendar 

6 Sept   Swimming #2 

11 Sept  LCS production dress rehearsal @ LPHS 
  auditorium  

12 Sept    LCS production matinee performance @ 
LPHS  auditorium 1.45pm 

13 Sept   Swimming #3 

13 Sept    LCS production evening performance @ 
LPHS  auditorium 7pm 

14 Sept   Otago Cross Country 

14 Sept  No Friday assembly 

18 Sept   Board of Trustees meeting 7.30pm 

20 Sept   Swimming #4 

27 Sept   Swimming #5 

28 Sept    Last day of term 3 

Term 4 Calendar 

15 Oct  First day of term 

16 Oct  LCS Athletics Day 

24 Oct  St John first aid courses 

29 Oct  Year 6-8 summer camp week commences 

30 Oct  Board of Trustees meeting 7.30pm 

6 Nov  North Zone Athletics 

16 Nov  Y0-3 sports @ Forsyth Barr Stadium 

20 Nov  Otago Athletics 

4 Nov  Board of Trustees meeting 7.30pm 

12 Dec  Graduation assembly 

13 Dec  Last day of term 4 

Wheelie Shoes 

We would prefer not to have wheelie shoes being worn 
during the school day as they can cause accidents during 
PE classes and in the playground.  Please remove the 
wheels for school hours or provide alternative suitable 
shoes.  Wheelie shoes are welcome to be used after 
school when there are less children using the grounds.  

 
POP in and PRAY Tuesday mornings 9.00am – 9.20am in 
the staffroom 
Whether you can give ten or twenty minutes, come and join us 
as we pray for our school as it seeks to live out its vision in our 
community and for the kids, families and staff that are part of it. 
We are very grateful to all those who uphold the school in   
prayer.   
 
Prayer Points 
Give thanks for: - 

 our caring school community  

 our dedicated teachers, support staff and volunteers  

 the freedom to choose Christian education in NZ 
 

Please pray for:- 

 our school to glorify God in all ways and remain faithful to the 
vision set down by our founders 

 our school production to be a blessing to our students and 
community 

 a resolution to the teacher collective agreement negotiations   

School Diary 

Food Allergy Awareness 
We are a nut free school.  This 
includes peanuts and all tree 
nuts and related products, eg: 
peanut butter.   
 
Currently we also have children 
enrolled who are dairy and/or 
gluten free.  In addition, we have 
children who have a range of 
other food allergies or  
sensitivities.   
 
Please regularly remind   
children not to share their daily 
morning tea and lunch food at 
school.  

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION – thinking about Drama 
With our school production coming up it is timely to reflect and think about what we do and 
believe about the Arts at LCS.  For our annual school-wide production we generally follow a 
pattern of balancing imaginative fairy tales with Biblical narratives alternative years.    
Whether we are enjoying the imaginative and creative gifts or retelling a Bible story, we aim 
to give thanks and praise to God through the experience.   We hope you will enjoy the gift 
the children present to you through the story of Peter Pan later this term.    
 
Beliefs About Teaching The Arts:   
The arts are powerful forms of expression, given by God. Through Drama, Dance, Music and 
Visual Art, students at Liberton Christian School are encouraged to use the arts to          
communicate to God and their neighbours. Art is an important part of life and culture, and 
students are taught to appreciate the power of expression in shaping people and their      
values. Through the arts children are encouraged and given opportunities to communicate 
through creative action and response; their senses, imagination, thinking, feelings and     
talents in an environment where they can confidently create, notice, enjoy, evaluate, and 
respond to all aspects of God’s creation. 
 
The ARTS at LCS provides students with opportunities and experiences to develop 
the knowledge and skills that will enable them to (at an appropriate level of interest 
and understanding):  

 Stimulate creative action 

 Respond by engaging and connecting - thinking, imagination, senses and feelings  

 Express and interpret ideas within creative, aesthetic, and technological frameworks 

 Work both independently and collaboratively to construct meanings and produce works  

 Respond to and value others’ contributions 

 Develop art literacies as creators, presenters, viewers 
and listeners 

 Participate in, interpret, value and enjoy the arts now, 
and throughout their lives 

Year 5&6 mums and students were 
challenged to a game of netball  to 
celebrate the end of a great season 

School Assemblies 

Most Fridays at 2.30pm we hold 

a school assembly for parents 

and friends of the school to see 

and share in a little of what we 

have been learning about during 

the week.  This term there will 

be no assembly on Friday 14 

September.   

http://www.thatsthestory.co.nz/

